NAR Executive Report – January 22, 2023
1.  Outlines…Outlines…Outlines!  This has taken the majority of our time since we last met.  Specific information will be a part of the Experience Development Team report.
2.  NAR Secretary Couple update – Please keep in mind that we are still in search of a NAR Secretary Couple.  Dan and Charlotte have graciously agreed to keep using their skills until we can find someone to replace them.  They would prefer to not keep their position for the full term.   
3.  ILME update – [Meeting on Tuesday 1/17 – We will give a quick verbal report from that meeting.]


 4.  Prayer Couples – These will change at the next in-person meeting this summer.  Thank you for all your encouragement and prayers for your special people.  
Mick & Sandy Preston – NAR Lay Executive Couple 

Ted & Marty Hartman – NAR Clergy Executive Couple 
